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Pictured from left to right are: Renee Scholz, Senator Mike Nozzolio, and Barbara-Ann Mattle

 

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with the Child Care Council’s CEO Barbara-Ann Mattle

and Referral Services Coordinator Renee Scholz. The Child Care Council provides resource

and referral services for Monroe, Wayne and Livingston counties and met with Senator

Nozzolio to discuss the importance of funding early childhood development programs.



“It is vitally important that we do everything we can to provide our children with a safe and

nurturing environment as they grow,” said Senator Nozzolio. “It was a pleasure to meet with

Barbara-Ann and Renee to discuss the excellent work that the Council does and how we can

work together to help them succeed in their mission.”  


